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BOARD ACTIONS

TO: Faculty, Staff and Students
FROM: John B. Moseley, President %W\/
DATE: October 5, 2023

SUBJECT: Action ltems - Board of Curators

During its special meeting held on Thursday, October 5, 2023, the
Lincoln University Board of Curators approved the following:

Purchase of Elemental Analyzer Systems from Elementar Americas,
Inc. totaling $165,273. (For additional information contact Dr. Stevie
Lawrence, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs.)

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Lincoln University
Board of Curators will be held on Thursday, November 9, 2023
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